
 
 

 

 

 

1st September 2014 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
RE: Stress Management Exercise Association Endorsement Programme (ExerciseNZ 
Stress Management) 
 
This is to confirm that ExerciseNZ has had confirmation from the Inland Revenue 
Department (IRD), that subject to certain conditions, exercise programmes are not 
subject to Fringe Benefit Tax (FBT) for employers.  
 
This was confirmed after BDO Accounting wrote on our behalf to IRD with our 
interpretation of the tax law around the legal requirements of employers to manage 
employee’s workplace stress, and the proven benefits that exercise has in managing 
such stress. 
 
 
As there are several conditions to IRDs confirmation, as a result we have established a 
verification / endorsement programme to independently verify if an exercise provider’s 
programme/product meets IRD’s criteria. This endorsement program is called 
ExerciseNZ Stress Management, and all providers listed on this site have been 
confirmed by Exercise New Zealand as meeting all of the requirements set by IRD. 
 
For your reference, the endorsement process can be viewed at www.smeaep.co.nz. I 
have also attached IRDs letter to us confirming their position. (Note: At the time 
ExerciseNZ was called FitnessNZ). 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Richard Beddie 
CEO, Exercise Association of New Zealand 



	
	
	

 


